
Canvey Island Southern Shoreline 

Revetment Replacement Scheme: 

Local resident engagement 
 

TEAM2100 

We are writing to let you know about a series of virtual 

meetings that local residents have been invited to attend. 

These sessions will introduce the project itself as well as 

giving specific detail on the location and duration of the 

proposed site compounds needed to ensure delivery of 

this vital flood risk management project. 

Residents identified as living close to one of the 

proposed compound locations shown on the map 

overleaf have been written to with an accompanying 

leaflet – appended to this factsheet.  

A series of virtual meetings are planned to take place 

between 6-8pm Monday to Thursday across w/c 20 and 

27 September. Residents are invited to join a session 

specific to the proposed compound closest to their 

property – one session will be held each week per 

compound location.  

We anticipate that the main compound will be required 

for the complete duration of the entire project – at least 

two years. The other compounds, known as “satellite” 

compounds will only be required when work is planned 

along the given section of the southern shoreline. 

Therefore, these compounds are planned to be 

operational for a much shorter duration than the main 

compound, 6-8 months as broad estimate at this stage.  

For construction activities outside of the tidal area, works 

will be carried out during normal working hours, i.e. 8am 

– 6pm.  

 

For works influenced by the tide, such as placing the new 

revetment, construction activities need to be maximise an 

approximate 5 hour working window. 

 

We propose to extend the working hours for tidal works 

from 6am – 10pm. However, we will only be working the 

low tide window during these hours and not the full 

period, i.e. if we started at 6am then we would finish that 

shift at 11am.  

We are holding this initial consultation with targeted 

residents to introduce them to the scheme, outline how 

we propose to deliver the scheme and the steps we are 

taking to minimise impacts upon the local community. 

We welcome feedback to the proposed means of 

delivering the project. This will help shape our planning 

permission application for these proposed compounds 

planned for later this calendar year – a matter we have 

discussed with Castle Point Borough Council’s planning 

officers. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this update, please 

contact us via Team2100@jacobs.com 

 

Please see our project webpage via 

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-anglia-c-

e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/   

What are we telling you about? 

Where is this happening? 

Why are we doing this? 

What is the impact of the work?  

When is this happening? 

Key contact details 

mailto:Team2100@jacobs.com
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/


 
 

 

Please get in touch if you would like to know more by emailing: team2100@ch2m.com or through your existing Environment Agency 

contact. Find out more about TEAM 2100 by visiting our web-page: https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/thames-estuary-2100 

 National Customer Contact Centre: 

03780 506 506 

Incident Hotline: 

0 800 807 060 

Floodline 

0345 968 1188  |  0845 988 1188 

 

 

 

 

Proposed Compound Locations 


